From: Charlotte Meynell

Sent: 06 November 2023 12:14

To: Planning Planning

Subject: RE: Brunswick Centre hotel planning application - 2023/3870/P - consultation
response

Hi,

Thanks for this. Please can this email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as an objection to app ref
2023/3870/P.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
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From: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 30 October 2023 17:16

To: Charlotte Meynell <Charlotte. Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: Brunswick Centre hotel planning application

From: stephen king

Sent: 30 October 2023 16:02

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Brunswick Centre hotel planning application

Ref;, 2023/3901/L & 2023/3870/P

Kindly note my partner who lives in the Brunswick Centre is completly intimidated and anxious about
proposals to build a hotel in the basement and install plant facilities on the roof. The distress is such that
they have frozen into inaction and I believe missed the deadline to make representations against the plan.
From what I understand it's proposed to remove one of the membrane floors. This will cause the two
buildings to slowly move together. The floors are integral to the building's structure and must not be

interfered with.

The Brunswick Centre's walkways were never designed to accommodate additional numbers of visitors with
suitcases.

T am concerned about unwanted noise from plant on the roof.

Please be aware residents may like to express their opinions about the proposals only for one reason or
another have not been able to respond.

Yours sincerely

Stephen King



58 Shacklewell House
Shacklewell Lane
London, E8 2EQ



